
Secondary school place - you must apply now

If your child was born on or between 1 September 2011 and 31 
August 2012, you need to apply for a secondary school place now.

Deadline for applications is 31 October 2022.

Is your child in 
Year 6?

Apply online at
www.brighterfuturesforchildren.org/secondary
It’s quick, easy and secure.

	





